
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers          
 
Year 4 visit to Live Tales 
 
Year 4 children will be visiting ‘Live Tales’ a creative writing workshop at the Live Theatre, Newcastle.  
 

Class 10 will attend on Thursday 7th March. 
Class 9 will attend on Friday 29th March. 
 
We shall be departing school at 9.15am prompt on public transport, and the children will be returning after 
lunch.  The children will need to have a packed lunch on the day as they will be eating lunch at the 
Live Tales before returning to school.  If your child is entitled to Free School Meals because you are in 
receipt of benefits and would like the kitchen to prepare a packed lunch please contact the school office by 
15th February.  School uniform must be worn for this visit and a coat is essential. 
 
In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.20 to 
cover the cost of the trip.  If it is not possible to fund the trip with voluntary contributions then regrettably 
the trip cannot take place.  This will be added to ParentPay. If your child is eligible for free school meals 
because you are in receipt of benefits or are pupil premium there will be no charge. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below by Friday 1st March. If you have any queries about the trip, 
please see us. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Graham    Miss Kiddy 
 

 
I give permission for my child ……………………………………….. in class ……….. to visit Live Tales. 
 
WE MUST RECEIVE THIS INFORMATION IN ORDER FOR YOU CHILD TO ATTEND THE TRIP 
Emergency contact at time of trip: 
 
EMERGENCY CONTACT:………………………………………………..  RELATIONSHIP …………………………………….. 

CONTACT NUMBER:……………………………………………………………………… 

MEDICAL CONDITIONS:……………………………………………………………………… 


